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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 

 

Subject: Concourse A Taxilane and VSR Relocation  

 

Date: April 5, 2017 

 

 Effective Monday, April 10:  

 

TAXILANE CLOSURE  

Ramp 1 will be closed from west of Gate A6 to Ramp 2N. This area will be barricaded. This closure is 

anticipated to be in effect between 8:00 am through 5:00 pm. Slight barricade adjustments between 

Gates A4 and A6 will be made to accommodate OneJet operations. Appropriate NOTAMS will be 

issued for closure and reopening. The Vehicle Service Road (VSR) will remain open throughout the 

event. 
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Taxilane Closure 
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TAXILANE and VSR RELOCATION 

The temporary closure will be supporting the relocation of the associated Taxilane and Vehicle Service 

Road (VSR). The relocation is necessary to accommodate new Gates A1 and A2. The illustration below 

provides an overview of the changes. The new Taxilane and VSR are anticipated to be open late 

Monday afternoon.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New, bi-directional VSRs in/out of the Concourse A bagroom and a Concourse A vehicle parking area 

will be painted at a later date. 

 

Taxilane and VSR Relocation 


